Leake and Watts Services, Inc.

463 Hawthorne Avenue Yonkers, New York 10705

914 375 8700 914 375 8800 fax

1529-35 Williamsbridge Road Bronx, NY 10461

718 794 8200

www.leakeandwatts.org

Central Admissions 914 375 8808

Community Based

Early Intervention
Head Start
Early Childhood Education
Preventive Services
AIDS Programs
Family Resource Center

Residential

Residential Treatment
Foster Care and Adoption
Substance Abuse Treatment
Specialized Foster Care
Special Education
Group Homes
Independent Living
Mother/Infant Residence
Juvenile Secure Detention

Clinical Services
Accredited:

Council on Accreditation of Services for Families and Children, Inc.

Member Agency of:

ALTENNA F

January 28, 2002

Mrs. Frances Cappiello Peerless On-Premis Sales Club, Inc. 96 Park Street Staten Island, NY 10306

Dear Mrs. Cappiello:

On behalf of the children and staff at the Leake & Watts Specialized Foster Boarding Home Program, thank you for your generous donations of \$125, and \$14 in the name of Keith Silverman. Your contribution will be extremely helpful in assisting us to educate and provide for the many children in our care.

As you know, many of the children in the Specialized Program have exceptional needs that require extra resources and attention. It is our goal, with the help of friends like you, to ensure that these needs are met with great care.

As required by the Revenue Reconciliation At of 1993, we advise you that no goods or services were provided in consideration of this contribution.

Again, thank you for your generosity. Your donation helps us to build brighter tomorrows for our children and to fill the emotional void often present in their lives.

modell

Sincerely,

James J. Campbell
Executive Director

Officers

William A. Kirk Jr.

President
Margery E. Ames, Esq.
Patricia Garland Morisey, D.S.W.
Vice Presidents
G. Crossan Seybolt Jr.
Treasurer

Pheobe R. Stanton Chairman.

Elinor G. Ratner

Secretary

Executive Committee

Honorary Directors

Carol Oughton Biondi Frank J. Biondi Jr. J. Dennis Delafield Charles H. Erhart Jr. Iredell W. Iglehart Nora S. Schaaf Barbara Auchincloss Thacher

Directors

Susan S. Benedict
Frances Fabyan Davis
Robert L. Davis
Rev. Dr. Stuart H. Hoke
Joseph C. Hoopes Jr.
Karen M. Hopkins, M.D.
Anthony D. LeCour
Ernesto Loperena
Frances Reese Olivieri, Esq.
Bernard L. Smith Jr.
David F. M. Todd
Suzanne W. Todd
Gregory M. Weston

Lawrence B. Thompson, Esq. Counsel to the Board

Executive Staff

James J. Campbell Executive Director

Donald Batista

Gene Brown

Dionisio Castro

Associate Executive Directors

Carlton L. Mitchell June B. Reece Assistant Executive Directors



Empire City Motorcycle Club PO Box 1881 New York, NY 10011

January 8, 2002

Jeff Arnold 47-07 28th Avenue Long Island City, NJ 11103

Dear Jeff,

On behalf of the Leake & Watts Specialized Foster Care and the President and members of the Empire City Motorcycle Club, we would like to thank you for your generous support. Your donation of many fine items, too numerous to mention, played a significant role in making our annual holiday fund-raiser a success. You have been a steadfast benefactor. Your tireless soliciting, year after year, provides inspiration to us all and your effort is without equal.

During this difficult time in our nations history, only a few recognize our continuing needs right here at home, and fewer still that reach out to make a difference – you are one of those precious few who have reached out to give happiness to a child who has known mostly heartache. It has not been easy to "stay-the-course" when our world has suddenly become such an unpredictable place. We commend you for your courage and generosity.

There is no greater gift than one given from the heart and no greater love than to touch the life of a child. Your contribution to the ECMC holiday fund-raiser has made a difference during this difficult time. You have helped to brighten the lives of children who may have otherwise had no holiday. We cannot thank you enough for your ongoing support of the ECMC Toys for Tots holiday party. Through your generous support, you have taken a young child with AIDS into your heart and helped bring some joy into their holiday.

We wish you peace brother, and may you enjoy happiness and good health in the New Year.

Sincerely,

Richard Gaines

Corresponding Secretary

Richard House